
 

 -1- May 23, 2020 

All	EMW	Soccer	Families	and	Friends	–	

The	board	has	decided	to	remove	any	late	fees	for	this	year.	That	means	you	can	register	up	to	August	
26th	(Wed)	without	an	extra	fee.	So,	feel	free	to	register	your	player.	Disregard	any	website	info	on	late	
fees.	Just	pay	the	regular	amount	(K-pints	at	$60;	all	other	divisions	at	$70;	family	max	at	$170).	

NOW	FOR	THE	BIG	NEWS:	

It	looks	like	we	will	be	having	a	season.	Our	plan	this	year	is	simple.	If	by	August	1st,	NYS	and	our	state	
soccer	board	approves	the	fall	sports	season	(whatever	it	will	look	like),	our	season	will	start!	Team	
building	and	training	may	start	a	little	later	and	then	the	players	will	take	the	fields	in	the	beginning	of	
September!	Our	goal	is	to	get	the	players	outside	on	the	grass	and	having	safe	fun	with	their	friends.	

If	by	August	1st	we	get	the	“NO	GO”,	we	will	be	able	to	reimburse	your	registration	fees	and	will	begin	
planning	for	the	2021	season.	There	may	be	some	field	clinics	and	“playdates”	(same	age	field	work	/	
scrimmages	etc.)	during	the	September	and	October	months…	but	that	will	be	determined	later.	

Finally,	for	those	who	we	know	may	have	a	tight	status	at	home.	we	have	had	a	few	families	willing	to	
pay	for	a	non-family	member	player	(THANK	YOU).	I	love	this	community!!!	I	am	personally	setting	this	
up	for	those	who	ARE	in	true	need	and	with	the	board’s	guidance	use	that	“support”	payment	to	its	best	
benefit.	I	know	you	understand	and	hope	you	may	consider	helping	also!	

Be	safe	and	laugh	a	lot!	

Bob	Schmidle	and	the	EMW	Soccer	Board	


